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Bev Letter
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

  
~CHAIRMAN~
          BEV LETTER
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Here we are at the end of another year and I would like to take this time to thank all of you and especially our LCOM Board for all of your efforts and hard work. Your total commitment made 2013 a very successful year.

As we look back we accomplished several goals during the year, most of them in an effort to make our organization more inclusive and some to make us more efficient.

I am happy to say we started the year by combining our 9 and 18 hole groups into one in order to encourage better participation and encourage more camaraderie and friendships.

We had a very successful getaway to Maderas that brought players of all levels together for a great day of golf.

Our standing rules were changed so that an LCOM member can now invite a golf or sports member who is not a member of the LCOM to be a guest in one guest event a year. 

The LCOM held our first Chairman’s Cup event and cocktail party hosted by the LCOM and included our handicap only members as our guests. 

Another big accomplishment was giving the Pro Shop the responsibility for our Thursday playdays. As a result we significantly reduced the work of our Playday Chairman.

In order to address a smaller membership and make it easier to accept a position, we reduced the size of our Board to 7 from 9 positions.

We held our first Marbella Net Challenge with a friendlier format to encourage more participation and had our best ever Mission Belles Tournament.

Lastly we finally got our Locker Room refurbished and updated our restrooms on the golf course.

As your Chairman, I am merely a facilitator.  All of these accomplishments are the result of an engaged membership and Board, who although smaller in numbers, is no less committed to making our organization stronger and better each year.

I am so grateful for the opportunity to have worked with all of you and look forward to another great year in 2014. With your continued help and participation we are certain to have a great year.

In the meantime, I wish you all the very best for a happy and healthy 2014.

  ~ MEMBERSHIP ~
            Sherri Romito 

MEMBERSHIP
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SHERRI ROMITO
 

Membership

Sherri  Romito

The Ladies Club Roster consists of 93 regular members and 28 handicap only members.

Birthdays for the month of December are:

Jaisoo Bahng


December 4

Judy Davis


December 7

Karen Jordan


December 7

Shana Martensen

December 11

Barbara Behrens

December 14

Barbara Klotz


December 14

Helen Helbing


December 16

The winner of the drawing for the discount in the pro shop is Shana Martensen.

We are working on the Roster and if anyone has changes from last year please email me immediately.

WSCGA Tournaments

Executive Club Tournament at Marrakesh and Sunrise Country Clubs on January 9 & 10.

Partner Event at Palm Desert Country Club on January 23 & 24.

Tournament information is posted in the locker room along with entry forms.

JOIN THE LADIES CLUB:

CONTACT:
Sherri Romito

949-248-2453 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting [image: image17]949-248-2453 FREE  end_of_the_skype_highlighting

sromito@aol.com
   GENERAL MEETING
DECEMBER 5, 2013 

FIRST PLACE
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Shana Martensen, Jaisoo Bahng, Tina Russell & Maria Barger
SECOND PLACE
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Bev Letter, Sally Orgers & Carol Pugmire
THIRD PLACE
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Jill Blurton-Jones,Nancy Tall, Kay Wood & Patsy Dryer
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   ~ MAJOR TOURNAMENTS ~
              Yolanda Talbot 

MAJOR TOURNAMENTS
[image: image34.png]



[image: image35.png]



[image: image36.jpg]



[image: image37.png]



[image: image38.png]



YOLANDA TALBOT
~ PLAY DAYS ~
          Barbara Behrens    
   
   

PLAYDAY CHAIRPERSON
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Barbara Behrens
 

Greetings LCOM !!! Just want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and thank you for 

your patience in the transition we made on Play Days....It was certainly helpful for all of us

to have the Pro Shop make our game cards and figure our results..I enjoyed my two years as

your Play Day Chairman and having Judy Davis step in for the 2014 Chairman will be a very

smooth transition.  Have a very Healthy and Happy Holiday season...Barbara Behrens

  

  ~GUEST DAYS ~
          Nancy Tall 

GUEST DAYS CHAIRMAN
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NANCY TALL
 

  
Our last guest day for the year is Dec.12th "Here Comes Santa".  
Please sign up on four tees. 1-3 guests. $45.00 for continental breakfast, lunch and prizes.         
Thanks,

Nancy

    ~ HANDICAP ~
              Connie Merlis 

HANDICAP
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CONNIE MERLIS
NOVEMBER 1-30, 2013 MOST IMPROVED
Starting
Ending
Name
Index (hdcp)
Index (hdcp)
Factor
1
Georgianna Hales
13.5 (15)
12.6 (14)
1.037
2
Barbara Behrens
18.9 (22)
18.0 (21)
1.030
3
Toshie Kinjo
17.8 (20)
17.2 (20)
1.021
4
Nancy Tall
14.3 (16)
13.8 (16)
1.019
5
Mary Frances Winton
22.0 (25)
21.4 (24)
1.018
(  ) = Handicap converted from red tees.
   ~ RULES CHAIRMAN ~
         Patti Stringer 

PATTI STRINGER
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RULES CHAIRMAN
GREAT SOURCE FOR GOLF RULES
On the "Women's Online Golf"  website there are some great videos  
explaining golf rules.  They are very easy to understand and the  
visual from the videos is very helpful.  Just go to the website then  
look on the right hand side of the page.  Click on golf rules (USGA  
videos)- there will be choices of which rules you can view. Check it  
out, it is worth it.

Because of some of our holes being closed to golf carts and the fact  
that our rough is deep making it hard to find a ball, our golf course  
is playing very slow these days.  Please bring your patience and enjoy  
the opportunity to be outside in the fresh air with friends.  If you  
find yourself waiting on each hole, the group in front of you has a  
few holes open in front of them and they are playing slowly, you may  
wish to contact the pro shop for assistance.



GIVING TREE
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Marcia Smith, Lisa Shaw & Maria Barger
Another great year with a job well done! Thank you, Lisa Shaw and your committee, Marcia Smith and Maria Barger. 

   

                      PHOTOS
Be sure to look at all our pictures
on our Costco website. 
The login account is: marbellalc@yahoo.com
The password is: 4marbella 
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PHOTOGRAPHER

~ PK Jenican ~
 

Please see our Photo Gallery at Costcophotocenter.com 
e-mail: marbellalc@yahoo.com
password: 4marbella.   If you have any photos from any of the events, we can still upload onto the website.  Please let us know.
If you order pictures to be picked up from Costco, use Mary Kay's name for the account!
 

Anyone desiring a copy of a photo, please contact me with a description of the photo and I will gladly E-Mail you a copy.  PK Jenican: P.k@camoves.com 
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Past 2010/2013 Newsletters 

Thank you for visiting our web site! 
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Call

Send SMS

Add to Skype

You'll need Skype CreditFree via Skype
